
Membership Form 2021-2022

Columbia Missouri Branch                                             

Dues are $80.00: $62.00 Association/$10 State/$8 Branch*. Please make check payable to Columbia Branch AAUW and 
send it and the completed form to Marianne Fues, Finance Officer, 707 Kingsbury Place, Columbia, MO 65203.

Please contact Finance Officer concerning electronic payment of dues: marfues@hotmail.com

RENEWING MEMBERS please fill in name and check interest boxes. (Complete other blanks only if changes need 
to be   recorded, i.e., change of address, phone, email, etc.)
NEW MEMBERS fill in ALL blanks, and check interest boxes.

Dr., Ms, Mrs., Miss, Other, _______NAME________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS_______________________________________CITY__________________  STATE ______ ZIP_______________

HOME/CELL PHONE ____________________ EMAIL________________________________________________________

OCCUPATION __________________________________________ POSITION ____________________________________

EMPLOYER__________________________________________________ PHONE ________________________________

WORK EMAIL_______________________________________________________________________________________

COLLEGE/UNIVERSITY                                                           AREA OF STUDY                               DEGREE/YEAR

AAUW BRANCH COMMITTEES and SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS
Please mark your areas of interest: 

Book Club
Bylaws/Parliamentarian
Columbia Public Schools
      Partners in Education
Communication
Fundraising
      AAUW Fund 

                    Local Scholarship

Historian
Hospitality
Legislation/Public Policy
Membership Committee 
Newsletter

Program Committee
Publicity Committee 
(other than Newsletter)
Program Committee
Social Media
      Facebook

             Web Site

*According to the IRS, $59 of AAUW national individual membership dues are tax deductible. Columbia Branch and
Missouri state membership dues are not tax deductible.

Thank you for your membership as we continue to advocate for women and girls!


